
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 8/23/2017 12:40:02 PM
Subject: FW: 2017 State House Wellness Week is Coming! (Open for a sneak peek of our 

newest event)
Attachments: State of SC comm temp..pdf

2017 Wellness Week Flyer.pdf

HI Everyone
There are many wonderful opportunities this year for employees that work on the Capitol complex. I am forwarding 
the Parks, Recreation and Tourism information on their Wellness Week. Please note the vision group coming called 
Eye Med. If you have Eye Med in your personal benefits package you will be able to participate in this vision screening 
without paying the full cost.. Check your medical benefits at https://www.peba.sc.gov/insurance.html or check your 
payroll stub under deductions for the vision benefit deduction.
 
Please note that I will be sending out information about Flu vaccine clinics in the near future!!
Thanks
Nurse Betsy
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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The 2017 State House Wellness Week is coming!  Stay tuned for the full list of events 
and activities happening the week of September 18-22, but we couldn’t wait to share one of 
our newest additions!
 
We will be hosting on-site Comprehensive Eye Exams - Find out all the details below, and 
click the link to register for an appointment!
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